
 
 

  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Northern Moraine Wastewater Reclamation District  
Proposed Operating Budget  
Available for Public Review 

 
 
The proposed operating Budget of the Northern Moraine Wastewater Reclamation 
District for the fiscal year May 1, 2023, to April 30, 2024, will be considered for adoption 
at a regular meeting of the Board of Trustees on May 9, 2023, at 7:30 p.m. A public 
hearing will be conducted prior to adoption of the budget.  A copy of the proposed 
Budget will be available for public inspection at the District’s office or via the District’s 
website beginning March 15, 2023, at: www.nmwrd.org.   
 
The District office is located at 113 Timber Trail, Island Lake Illinois.  Office hours are 
8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  All Board of Trustees meetings are 
open to the public.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

_______________________________________ 
                                                      Elisa Fisher               
     District Clerk 
     Northern Moraine Wastewater Reclamation District 
 
 


